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FALL 
SEASON

While we are all enjoying the last 
of summer, the start of our fall 
season is just around the corner. 
Below are a few important items 
in preparation for another 
season.
o Make sure your information is 

up to date with our office such 
as drivers license, email, 
phone number, etc. 

o Remember to check your email 
regularly for important 
communications regarding 
schedules, travel, etc.

Our very own Dave Merrick was asked to join Zac 
Brown Band on stage for the veteran salute at their 
concert in Milwaukee! The band has a tradition of 
doing a military tribute during their hit song 
“Chicken Fried”. What an amazing experience, we 
are so proud. Thank you for your service!

Help Merrick support the children 
of Helping Hands Society by 
donating or sponsoring our 
upcoming golf tournament! 
Helping Hands Society is a 
501(c)(3) non-profit organization 
offering educational and 
therapeutic services for typical and 
developmentally delayed children.

Donations & Sponsorships 
are accepted through 8/23 on the 

event website and Venmo.
www.merrickgroupclassic.com

Venmo: @TheMerrickGroup
 

We are utilizing a new 
employee portal. As you are 
scheduled for jobs, you will 
receive an email from 
mginc.net. You must set up 
your account to access the 
portal and jobs info. 

http://www.merrickgroupclassic.com/


VEHICLE SAFETY

All personnel operating a company vehicle are 
obligated to conduct a thorough inspection prior to any 

vehicle being brought on site at any facility including 
physically viewing the condition of the vehicle and the 

safety of the anticipated vehicle path.  

All vehicle occupants shall 
wear seatbelts, at all times 
when the vehicle motor is 
running and when the 
vehicle is moving. 

Trucks, vehicles and equipment 
exceeding 11,000 LB shall use 
wheel chocks when parked. 

All vehicles shall be shut off 
during refueling.

The use of cell phones or 
computers is prohibited unless 
the vehicle is in park. 

Keys shall be removed from the 
vehicle prior to it being left on 
site. The vehicle shall be locked 
at all times when left on site.  All 
trailers shall be locked at all 
times while in motion and while 
left on site.  

All vehicles’ registration and 
inspection shall be up to 
date, at all times.  Current 
insurance card shall be kept 
in the vehicle at all times. 

All vehicles shall be cleaned 
out upon return to the shop 
leaving no trash, PPE, or 
tools behind. 



Thank you to everyone who participated 
in our Toy Drive supporting Toys for Tots 
this Christmas!!  Look at all the gifts we 
were able to donate to children in need.  
Your generosity made so many children 

have a special holiday!! 

Row 1: The Merrick 
Group attended the 
2024 Executive 
Summit hosted by 
Utility Service Alliance 
in Naples, FL to 
showcase our 
company and services. 
The conference 
highlighted how we 
can achieve success by 
working together 
through the 
exchanging of 
information and latest 
innovations in the 
power generation 
industry.
Rows 2 & 3: The 
Merrick Group proudly 
sponsored and 
participated in the 
Hazleton Integration 
Project (HIP) Golf 
Tournament at the 
Valley Country Club, 
hosted by Joe 
Maddon. HIP provides

educational, 
cultural, and 
athletic 
opportunities for 
economically 
underserved 
children. We 
were fortunate 
to help raise 
money for an 
event to benefit 
the youth of our 
community!
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